


     To:   Vineeta Mathur, Principal Planner 

 

From:   Kristin Floberg, Senior Planner  

 

    Re:   CT Statutory Referral to WestCOG from Stamford - Attached Zoning Amendment 

 

Date:   November 1, 2022 

 

Thank you for submitting the attached referral to WestCOG.  

 

The opinion of WestCOG staff is that the proposal is of local interest and with minimal 

intermunicipal impact. Therefore, it is not being forwarded to adjacent municipalities and the 

regional staff is making no comment. 
 
 
From: Briscoe, Tracy <TBriscoe@StamfordCT.gov>  
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2022 9:16 AM 
To: Kristin Floberg <kfloberg@westcog.org> 
Subject: City of Stamford - Zoning Board - New Application 222-34 
 
Hi Kristin, 
 
Please see attached a new application for your review and comments. 
 
Thanks Tracy    
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